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March Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

February has been an amazing month full of hearts, warmer 

days, and a responsible amount of candy and chocolate! The 

kids had a blast making their crafts and valentines treats 

throughout the month.  

Over the last month, we held our annual valentine’s day class 

parties. Here are some of our favorite memories from the 

event: 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays: 

March 8th  

3’s and 4’s Library Trip 

March 10th  

Spring Forward! Daylight 

savings time!! 

March 12th  

Miss Jazmyne’s Birthday 

March 15th 

Mrs. Denita’s Birthday 

March 17th 

St. Patrick’s Day 

March 25th and 26th  

Spring pics including 4’s 

cap and gown and group 

picture. 

 

Announcements: 
 

Graduation and Summer is 

just around the corner! 

 

Parents, with Graduation 

and Summer approaching 

fast, look out for signup 

sheets coming for both 

very soon! 
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